
 

 

Brampton | Mississauga | Oakville The Sheridan College Institute of T  905 845 9430 

Technology and Advanced Learning F  905 815 4048 

1430 Trafalgar Road  sheridancollege.ca   

Oakville, Ontario L6H 2L1     

 

Designated Learning Institution number (DLI #): 
[first character in DLI# is a capital letter O not a zero] 

O19385946782 

 
Visitor Letter – June Convocation 2025 
 
Office of the Registrar 
1430 Trafalgar Road 
Oakville, Ontario. L6H 2L1 
https://www.sheridancollege.ca/convocation/frequently-asked-questions  
 

 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 
This letter confirms that students who have successfully completed their program 
requirements by December 2024 from the Fall 2024 term and by April 2025 from the 
Winter 2025 term will be invited to attend one of Sheridan College’s Convocation 
Ceremonies in June 2025. 
 
Sheridan Convocation Ceremonies will be an in-person event and are expected to be 
held in the beginning of June 2025. 
 
For more information on Sheridan’s Convocation Ceremonies, please visit: 
https://www.sheridancollege.ca/convocation 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Shawna Garrett, MEd, PhD (c) 
Registrar and AVP Enrolment Management 
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